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IKB appoints Steffen Zeise to the Board of Managing Directors as  
Chief Sales Officer 
 

[Düsseldorf, 5. November 2021] The Supervisory Board of IKB Deutsche Industriebank AG 
has appointed Steffen Zeise to the Board of Managing Directors, effective 1st of January 
2022. He replaces Claus Momburg, who will retire after having served 24 years as a member 
of the Management Board. 

Steffen Zeise has been a chief representative of the bank since joining in Mai 2021 and will 
be responsible for all corporate sales operations. Prior to IKB, he was co-head of corporate 
banking for HSBC Germany and was responsible in numerous managerial functions at BNP 
Paribas and WestLB.  

Dr. Karl-Gerhard Eick, Chairman of the IKB Supervisory Board: “On behalf of the entire 
Supervisory Board, I would like to express my gratitue to Claus Momburg for his exceptional 
contributions over the years. He made a valuable contribution to the effective turnaround 
and successfull repositioning of the bank and its corporate business. At the same time, we 
are delighted to welcome Steffen Zeise as an experienced corporate banker to the 
Management Board of IKB”. 

Besides the appointment of Steffen Zeise as Chief Sales Officer, the Board of Managing 
Directors remains unchanged, consisting of Dr. Michael Wiedmann, Chair of the Board and 
Chief Financial Officer, Dr. Ralph Müller, responsible for strategie, digitalisation and 
operations, as well as Dr. Patrick Trutwein as Chief Risk Officer.  
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IKB Deutsche Industriebank AG supports medium-sized enterprises with loans and capital market services and 
advisory services. 
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